
RESCISSION 
OF BOIL WATER NOTICE 
As of Wednesday, January 27, 2021 
 
 
For properties on: 

 

 2139 Hanson Street  
 2902, 2903, 2910, 2911, 2916, 2917, 2922, 2923, 2928, 2929, 2934, 

2935, 2942, 2943, 2948, 2949, 2954 and 2955 Calvin Boulevard 
 

The Monday, January 25, 2021 "precautionary boil water notice” is hereby rescinded following the 
satisfactory completion of the bacteriological testing showing the water is safe to drink. 
 

THE WATER IS SAFE TO DRINK. 
 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL CELLA MOLNAR & ASSOCIATES, INC., at (239) 337-1071. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


